
 

 

11.10.2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

St Wilfrid’s Library 

If your child is in Year 5 or Year 6 and would like to be a lunchtime librarian, please ask them to write 

to me saying why they would make a good librarian. I need 15 librarians in total. They will run the 

library with two others, one day a week. The library is open each lunchtime and is always popular. 

Children are allowed to borrow one book at a time and our Year 5 and 6 Librarians work on a rota to 

sign books in and out and to keep the library well organised and tidy. If your child brings library 

books home, please encourage them to return them. 

Parents’ Evening 

We look forward to welcoming you into school in a couple of weeks for parents’ Evening. The 

appointments went live this week. 

Mini Vinnies 

Thank you to Mrs O’Hara who gives up her time to organise our Mini Vinnies group. They met on 

Monday to plan how they will turn ‘Concern into Action.’ 

PTFA 

You don’t have to join, every parent is automatically a member! If you would like to get involved, 

send your phone number to the admin@ email address and we will forward it to the PTFA team. Our 

PTFA provide funds for wonderful resources in school. Please support them if you can. 

Toddler Group 

Our Toddler Group has gone from strength to strength. It is on a Thursday morning 9:30 to 11am 

each week, in the school hall, in term time. Spread the word to anyone you know with little ones. 

Just £1 donation to cover a drink. 

Hair Accessories 

Any hair clips, bobbles or bows should be in our school colours of red, white or blue. Please avoid 

large bows or the new fashion of hard, round, plastic clips over bobbles. All long hair should be tied 

up. 

Harvest 

A letter went out today with all the details. We have asked for donations for the Mid Cheshire 

Foodbank and a donation for CAFOD to carry on it’s amazing work. An envelope will go home to 

each family. Thanking you in advance. 

Monday 14th October 

Uniform for all children. No PE kits. 



October – The Month of the Holy Rosary 

On Monday we had assemblies for all the children all about the rosary. We made a huge rosary in 

the hall using children instead of beads! We talked about the four mysteries and the bible stories 

associated with each one. We shared the Gospel of the Annunciation and prayed a part of the rosary 

together. The Mark 10 Mission has a lovely video all about the rosary with ideas of how to share 

these prayers at home. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=04OKKKyhkFE  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Justine McEniff   Headteacher         

 

 

                        

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=04OKKKyhkFE

